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Hi Ladies! It was so great to see you in April. I loved hearing the stories about your first quilts and I 
loved knowing I’m not the only sentimental person out there! It was a fun way to get to know everyone a 
little bit more.  
 
Mark your calendars for August 20 & 21. This is the weekend after school starts, and it will be when our 
retreat is held. It will be at the Midway Community Center. I’ll have more details for you at our meeting.  
 
For our Sew & Tell challenge for May, I want to see the quilt that you hated as you put it together, but 
now love. Was it a beast to make? Why did you hate it? I’m excited to see what you bring! 
 
We will have a guest presenter in May, and I’m super excited about it! Carina Gardner will be joining us. 
She is a fabric designer for Riley Blake, but initially got her start as a digital scrapbook designer.  
 
I hope you are all getting a lot accomplished. I’m struggling with my sewing mojo or sew-jo as I like to 
call it. One of the reasons I love quilt guild is getting inspiration from all of you. 
 

See you on May 6!  
 
       Ali 
 
 

Friendship Blocks! 
 
Calling all stray Friendship blocks from 2020!  If you haven’t already done so, it’s time to find those friendship 
blocks, and send those stray blocks to their homes—finished or not.  Your friends will “Thank You!”    

 
Guild Meeting will be at the Bank of Utah in Heber on Thursday, May 6th at 6PM 
to 8 PM or via Zoom. 
 
Note:  This is a recurring meeting, so the link will be the same for all of 2021.   This 
is the Zoom meeting link: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09 
 

Meeting ID: 840 5376 8159 
Passcode: 179215 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09


Utah Quilt Guild News 

 

The Utah State Quilt Guild is in need of a social media person!  If you think you 
could put your good computer and social skills to use, please let us know.  They 
really need you! 
 
The state guild now has a new website and it is easy to navigate.  If you are not a 
member of the state guild, now is a good time to renew/join so that you can get 
discounts on the upcoming spring remote fest that will take place during the month 

of May and then you will also get multiple discounts for Quilt Fest that will take place in September at 
the Davis Conference Center in Layton. 
 
The Spring Remote Fest will feature five classes taught by Emily Bailey, Amy Robertson, Mary Evans, 
Deonn Stott and Florence Evans.  You can take all five classes for $25.00 if you are a member of the 
state guild, or $35.00 for non-members.   Check out the website:  www.utahquiltguild.org for all of the 
information and to look at the classes being taught. 
 
The Quilt Fest brochure will be available the first part of June, but online only.  There will be lots of 
classes and events to consider taking and enjoying.  Quilt Fest is always a fun event to attend.  The 
theme is "Discover the Artist Within".  The two national teachers are Katie Fowler and Jaimie Davis. 
 
If you are in Moab in May, be sure to stop in at the museum and view their quilts.  The Star Valley quilt 
show has been postponed until 2022.  Utah Valley is tentatively planning on having their July Fair this 
year.  And of course, the Tulip Festival at Thanksgiving Point is in full swing right now. 
 
The quilt show in Panguitch will be June 8-12.  Lots of fun classes, but some are already sold 
out.  Check out their website:  www.quiltwalk.org 
 

Barb Murdock 
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